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Saint Catherine of Siena School is moving to Google Apps for Education! 
 
To all SCS Parents: 
 
We are excited to announce that Saint Catherine of Siena School will soon move its email and 
calendar platform to Google Apps for Education. With Google Apps for Education, we'll gain 
the benefits of a robust and innovative feature set, much more storage capacity, and lower 
infrastructure and support costs. We will also gain new and dynamic tools to enrich our 
students’ learning. Faculty and students will be able to share documents, spreadsheets, and 
presentations all online, from any computer, and collaborate in real-time.  
 
This summer we begin switching faculty accounts to Google Apps for Education. But don't 
worry, faculty email addresses listed on our website won't change! We will first migrate and train 
faculty to use Google Apps for Education.  Upper Hall student accounts will be set up next, and 
then lower hall students. Our goal is to have all of SCS up and running on Google Apps for 
Education by Spring 2014. 

We will be testing all faculty email accounts throughout the summer. If you need to reach your 
teacher this summer please call the school. All faculty email accounts will back up and running 
by the first day of school, September 2013. We appreciate your patience. 

If you should have any questions as we move forward, please contact:  

Kathy Otterbein 

k.otterbein@scs-school-cedargrovenj.org 

 

	
  


